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REQUEST FOR DONATIONS OF LITERATURE
ON MEDICAL ENTOMOLOGY

W. B. GRESHAM, JR. recently donated 48 of his books, papers, and pamphlets
to the HEW, PHS, Center for Disease Control, Medical Entomology Research
and Training Unit in Guatamala. The Director of that facility, DR. RICHARD
C. CoLLINS, has requested donations of literature on various aspects of
medical entomology to develop a library on the subject in Guatamala. In-
dividuals who are interested in making contributions to Dr. Collins are re-
quested to send pertinent information (author, title, date of publication,
publisher, etc.) on available materials to Dr. Collins at the facility as indi-
cated above, ¢/o American Embassy-Guatamala, APO Miami, FL 34024.
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REPRINT ORDERS FOR
INSECT BEHAVIORAL ECOLOGY—'T79

Copies of the recent symposium Insect Behavioral Ecology ’?9 (FLORIDA
ENTOMOLOGIST 63 (1)) may be purchased in quantities of 25 for $65.00; this
includes shipping and handling. Order directly from: MR. S. DICK JOHNSTON,
E. O. Painter Printing Company, P. O. Box 877, DeLeon Springs, F1. 32028,



